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On July 6th, 9th Ward Councilman Mike Freeman held the 
July Councilman’s meeting at the new Habitat for Humanity’s 
ReStore building.  Completed in December 2009 in the former 
Handy Andy building at 2301 Romig Road, ReStore is “The Store 
where you shop for yourself and help build homes for others.”

Just about everyone knows Habitat for Humanity builds homes 
for those in need.  What most people do not know, however, 
is that these homes are sold at a greatly reduced price to the 
families who move into them.  The sale of these homes helps 
provide some of the funds for the next home to be built.  Habi-
tat for Humanity has been active in Summit County for the 
past 23 years, and launched the “A Home of Our Own” cam-
paign in 2009 to purchase and renovate the old Handy Andy 
facility across from Rolling Acres Mall.  This allowed them to 
consolidate and move all operations for Summit County under 
one roof, greatly improving their effi ciency.

So on the fi rst Tuesday in July at the Councilman’s Ward 
Meeting, about 60 Kenmore residents listened to Program 
Manager Danielle Hupp talk about the missions of Habitat for 
Humanity, the new ReStore facility, and about a new home 
being built right here in Kenmore on McIntosh Avenue the 
third week of August (we hope to have an article & pictures in 
the next Kenmore Connection).  After the meeting everyone 
got to tour both the ReStore building and the work area for 
Habitat for Humanity, where many parts of the new homes to 
be built are pre-constructed.

Habitat for Humanity’s ReStore Now Open on Romig Road

Families Who Receive a Habitat Home are
Spotlighted Throughout the ReStore

Inside!
Special Pull-Out

section on
Kenmore’s

Barber Shops & 
Beauty Salons!

The ReStore is open Thursday, Friday, and Saturday 8:00 am 
to 4:00 pm.  It contains many of the items you would need in 
the way of furniture, appliances, and building materials for 
your home, both in brand new and gently used condition.  Do-
nations of these types of items would be gladly welcome on 
those days.  Those items & materials not used directly in the 
construction of Habitat homes are sold in the ReStore, with 
all proceeds funding the building of new Habitat homes in the 
Summit County area.  For more information, please call 330-
745-9098 or visit the Habitat for Humanity of Summit County 
website at www.hfhsummitrestore.org.

Councilman Freeman at the ReStore Ward Meeting



Kenmore ConnectionVolume 11  Issue 3 Page  2

Highlights Inside This Issue

We Need Your Help!  Help us tell about the good things happening in Kenmore!
Please send us articles and news about your Kenmore neighborhood,

organization, or business.  See below for submission guidelines.  Deadlines listed above.
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Additional Copies of the  
Kenmore Connection can be 

found (while supplies last)
at the following locations---

Acme Store #18
2147 East Avenue
Bob’s Hamburg
1351 East Avenue
Carnegie Pantry

986 Carnegie Avenue
Kenmore Library

2200 14th Street  SW
Kenmore Senior/Comm Center

880 Kenmore Boulevard
Lukity’s Country Inn
2697 Manchester Road

Papa-Roni’s 1-Price Pizza
68 West State Street

Regina’s Pizza
2160 East Avenue

Subway - Kenmore
1033 Kenmore Boulevard

General Submission Guidelines and Disclaimer
ADVERTISEMENTS:  All ads are subject to approval by the board, which reserves the right, in its sole discretion, to refuse to print any advertising for any reason 
whatsoever.  Any information provided in any advertisements represents the opinion of the advertiser and does not necessarily represents the position or opinion of this 
organization or any of its members.  None of the offi cers, board members, or newspaper writers provide endorsement for any products advertised herein.  Although previ-
ous advertisers may be contacted for repeat or new ads, it is the ultimate responsibility of any previous or new advertiser to contact the Kenmore Connection Advertising 
Coordinator to submit advertisements.

ANNOUNCMENTS:  All free announcements are subject to space availability and acceptance by the Kenmore Connection Committee.  All artwork must be submitted in 
.TIF format and must not exceed one quarter page.  Copy format announcements must be in Word document or .RTF (rich text format).

ARTICLES:  The Kenmore Connection will only accept what the editorial board considers to be “good news” about the Kenmore Community.  The      editorial board, in 
its sole discretion, reserves the right to refuse submission of any article, advertisement, or announcement for any reason whatsoever.       Any information provided in any 
article, press release, or announcement represents the opinion of the submitter, and does not necessarily represent                      the position or opinion of this organization 
or any of  its members.

ARTWORK & PHOTOS:  All artwork must be submitted in .TIF format and all copy in Word or .RTF (rich text format), we cannot accept articles that are in all CAPS.  
Photos sent via disk or e-mail must be in black & white (grayscale) and in .TIF format.  If photos are mailed or dropped off they will not be returned withour a self ad-
dressed and stamped envelope.

All submissions should be accompanied by full contact information including organization, contact person, e-mail address, and phone number.

Submit information to:          John Buntin Jr at Kenmore Komics & Games     Mail to:  Kenmore Connection
             1020 Kenmore Boulevard            P. O. Box 15171
             Telephone:  330-745-5530    Fax:  330-745-0472         Akron, Ohio  44314
             e-mail:  john@kenmore-komics.com

Kenmore Connection Staff
Publisher            Kenmore Board of Trade
            P.O. Box 15171
            Akron, Ohio  44314

Committee Chair,          Telephone:  330-321-1638
   Julie Ann Sweet         E-Mail:  jaesweet@aol.com

Advertising Coordinator,   Telelephone:  330-745-5530
   John Buntin Jr    E-Mail:  john@kenmore-komics.com

Ad Design,    
   Richard Wiltrout E-Mail:  rick@kenmore-komics.com

Committee Members: Scott Smith
    Karen Freeman   
 

Submissions Deadline for Articles
and Advertisements in the next 

Kenmore Connection is October 29th, 2010

Delivery will be Saturday November 20th, 2010
Delivery date is subject to change without notice

Problems with Delivery?  Please call 330-745-5530
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615 Blvd Auto Open for Business
Kenmore has a new full-service auto repair shop, located at 615 Kenmore Boulevard.  
Called 615 Blvd Auto, owner James Shilts Sr, with 22 years experience in auto repair, 
offers to do work on everything from brakes to motor swaps.  “We do great work at a fair 
price,” says James.

615 Blvd Auto will be open Monday thru Friday 9:00 am to 9:00 pm, and Saturday 9:00 
am to 5:00 pm, closed Sundays.  For more information, please call 234-678-5380 or stop 
by at Kenmore Boulevard & Old Manchester Road.

The Showroom of Blooms By Home at 971 Kenmore Boulevard

Kenmore Boulevard once again has a full service fl orist!  Blooms By 
Home, located at 971 Kenmore Boulevard, is now open for business, 
promising fresh flowers arranged and delivered both locally and 
nationally.  Owners (and Kenmore residents) Michael and Robert, 
two friends in business together for the past ten years, are committed 
to quality goods & services at an affordable price.

But there is more to be found here than just fl owers.  No matter what 
the occasion, you can fi nd greeting cards, gift baskets & home décor, 
hand-crafted candles, bath-n-body cares, incense & home fragrances, 
and much more.  Most items are hand-made locally, but you can also 
fi nd big name fragrances at affordable prices.

Blooms By Home is open Monday through Thursday 9:00 am to 
6:00 pm, Friday 9:00 am to 8:00 pm, and Saturday 9:00 am to 4:00 
pm.  Closed Sundays, but deliveries are still available for this day 
also.  You may call 330-745-3500  or visit their web-site at www.
bloomsbyhome.com for ordering or more information, or visit them 
at 971 Kenmore Boulevard (next to the Kenmore Branch Library).

Florist Shop Returns to Kenmore Boulevard

Monicarlos Hair Creation
Moves to New Location

Monica Slayton of Monicarlos Hair Creation

Monicarlos Hair Creations has moved, to 2147 East Avenue (across from 
the Easten Cali).  Formerly located at 2491 East Avenue for the past 4 years, 
Monicarlos owner Monica Slayton recently celebrated her grand re-opening 
in the new location on June 27th.  “We make sure to keep the customer       
satisfi ed” says Monica, who received her Cosmetology license in 1994,  
“and we take pride in providing a clean family atmosphere whether you are 
8 or 80 years old”.

Monicarlos Hair Creation has a complete style team consisting of Monica   
and Veronica, Shirley, Robin, Eleanor, Shaniqua, Kenny, & Cynthia, all 
experienced stylists who offer service for all hair types, including specializing in 
bi-racial hair care, hair extensions, braiding, pedicures, and eye lashes & 
eyebrow arching.  Their offi cial motto is “Meeting all your haircare needs.”

Monicarlos is open Tuesday through Saturday 10:00 am to 6:00 pm, and the 
salon is also open by appointment only on Sunday & Monday.  Walk-ins are 
welcome, or you may call 330-848-2248 for an appointment or for more 
information.
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Dr. Marissa Hofstetter

New Veterinarian at Akron Barberton Veterinary Clinic

The doctors and staff of the Orrville Veterinary 
Clinic are pleased to welcome Dr. Marissa 
Hofstetter to their family of practices as of June 
14, 2010.   A recent graduate of The Ohio State 
University College of Veterinary Medicine,   Dr. 
Hofstetter will maintain some hours at the Ak-
ron Barberton Veterinary Clinic located at 1111 
Wooster Road North (see ad this page).  Her 
interests lie in companion animal medicine and 
dentistry.  To schedule an appointment with Dr. 
Hofstetter, please call the Seville Wadsworth 
Veterinary Clinic at 330-336-5823 or visit their 
website www.sevillevetclinic.com for more 
information.

Route 93 Raceway Celebrates 10 Years of Slot Racing Fun
What started as a childhood passion has become a full-fl edged business for Frank & Debbie Elavsky, who 
opened Route 93 Raceway ten years ago.  Frank started racing in the basement of his home, inviting friends 
to race, but the slot racing became so popular (and noisy) that Debbie said it was time to fi nd a building 
to hold all their race tracks.  So in September 2000 Route 93 Raceway opened at 2211 Manchester Road.  
They now have seven different tracks - three #24 scale tracks and four HO scale tracks, including an original 
1963 American Model Car Raceway Track known as an American King Track.  In additional to renting the 
tracks to slot car enthusiasts, Route 93 sells cars, parts & motors, and offers custom painting, building & 
repairs of all slot cars.

Slot car race participants at the Route 
93 “Firecracker 400 Race Day”

CORRECTION:  Please note that in the May 
2010 issue of the Kenmore Connection, the 
wrong phone number was listed in the article 
about the Getmoe Limo Service, located at 
932 Kenmore Boulevard.  The correct phone 
number is 330-696-4738.

Akron Barberton
Veterinary Clinic

330-753-4114
1111 Wooster Road North

Barberton
No Appointment     Affordable

  Necessary           Pet Care
Mon, Wed, Thurs 9:00am-5:30pm

Tuesday 1:30pm-5:30pm
Friday 1:30pm-4:30pm

www.akronvetclinic.vetsuite.com

WEDDING, BIRTHDAY
ALL OCCASION CAKES

COOKIE AND 
PASTRY TRAYS

3 3 0 - 8 4 8 - 1 0 3 6
2 7 7 0  C o r y  A v e n u e
A k r o n ,  O H   4 4 3 1 4
F a x  3 3 0 - 8 4 8 - 3 2 9 0

www.reevescakeshop.com

2036 East Avenue
Akron, Ohio  44314

330-848-1474
(Across From Prentiss Park)

Kenmore Freeze

Memory Foam Sets
Adjustable Electric Beds

Waterbed Supplies
All Mattress Sets on Sale

Stone’s Kenmore Mattress
Quality • Service • Integrity since 1956

JERRY GRODEN
PRESIDENT

984 Kenmore Blvd
330-745-4507

FREE
SET-UP &
REMOVAL

MEMBER

KBOT

To celebrate 10 years of racing, Frank and Debbie 
have planned several events throughout the summer.  
On July 3rd they held their Firecracker 400 “Thank 
a Soldier” Race Day, where almost 80 entries com-
peted against each other.  Donations totaling $1200 
were collected, and Route 93 Raceway was able to 
send 18 care packages to soldiers in Afghanistan.  On 
Saturday August 28th Route 93 Raceway will hold 
a Father/Son Race Day.  No pre-registration is re-
quired, just show up at 12:00 noon for a fun afternoon 
of racing, food & refreshments.

Summer time hours for Route 93 Raceway will be 
Wednesday & Thursday 4:00 pm to 9:00 pm, Fri-
day & Saturday 12:00 noon to 9:00 pm, and Sunday 
11:00 am to 6:00 pm.  Closed Mondays & Tuesdays.  
For more information, please call 330-861-5000.

Starting a new business in the
Kenmore/Ward 9 area?

We want to do an article about you
(and it’s FREE!)

Please contact John at 330-745-5530
for further information.
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Kenmore Branch Library Community News
Welcome to Kenmore Branch Library!

Akron-Summit County Public Library- Kenmore Branch offers many great programs for all ages!  We are looking forward 
to our Fall programs in our beautiful new building!  Mark your calendars for all our great upcoming programs.

PRESCHOOL STORY HOUR
Wednesdays, 10:30 am

September 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd & 29th
November 3rd, 10th & 17th
Ages 2-5 years and their adult caregivers. 
Stories, fi nger plays, crafts, and FUN! 
Please sign up in advance.
 

FAMILY PROGRAMS
all ages welcome

Thursday, October 21st, 3:30 pm
Family Halloween program
 

TWEEN PROGRAM
Grades 1-5

Tuesday, September 14th, 3:30 pm
Tween Locker Art

 
TEEN PROGRAMS

Tuesdays at 3:30 pm, grades 4-12

September 7th, October 5th, November 2nd
Nintendo Wii Open Play
 
October 12th
Make a Beaded Bracelet
 
November 16th
Bring a T-Shirt to Decorate

ADULT PROGRAMS
Tuesday, September 21st, 6:30 pm
Create a Memory Wire Bracelet with Judy 
Fitzgerald.  Please register in advance, sign up 
begins September 1st.
 
Tuesday, October 19th, 6:30 pm
Entertaining on a Budget with Chef Sarah.  Learn 
unique, inexpensive ways to entertain with friends 
at the holidays.  Enjoy great food and a fun atmo-
sphere without breaking the bank.  Recipes, taste 
tests, and handouts included.  Please register in 
advance, sign up begins September 28.
 
Saturday, November 13th, 2:00 pm
Make a Fall Floral Arrangement with Tami 
Custer.  Please register in advance, sign up begins 
October 25.Teens Tasting Pizza from Rocco’s, Pierre’s,

Regina’s, and Little Caesar’s
Feel free to contact the library

for more information:  330-745-6126

Library Hours:

Monday–Thursday: 10 am to 8:30 pm

Friday: 10 am to 6 pm

Saturday: 10 am to 5 pm

Closed Sunday

COMPUTER CLASSES

Hands on training with our Mobile Computer lab.  
Classes are limited to 15 participates.
No sign-ups in advance are required.
 
Monday, October 25th, 2:00 pm
 Internet Part 1

Tuesday, October 26th, 2:00 pm
 Internet Part 2

Wednesday, October 27th, 2:00 pm
 E-mail Part 1

Thursday, October 28th, 2:00 pm
 E-mail Part 2

Friday, October 29th, 2:00 pm
 Computer Security

HOLIDAY OPEN HOUSE
Saturday, December 4th

Kids enjoying Outback Ray
during Summer Reading Program

Learning to make a Container Garden
with Cathy Morgan

Learning to throw cards with Rick Smith Jr.
during Summer Reading Program
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Downtown Barberton  •  330-745-1900

The Perfect Setting
for up to 60!

♦  Showers  ♦  Rehearsals  ♦  Parties  ♦  Meetings  ♦
Call Today to Reserve Your Special Date!Call Today to Reserve Your Special Date!

Senior Supper Specials $7.99
Complete Meal Everyday 4-6pm 

Includes 2 Sides, Rolls, Coffee or Tea

Lobster Fest
1st Weekend of Every Month   ♦   September  3rd, 4th, and 5th

Lobster Bisque   ♦   Lobster Ravioli   ♦   Lobster con Queso   ♦   Lobster Tails

Not valid with any other offer or coupon.

1/2 OFF 
Sunday Breakfast
Buy One Breakfast Get One of 
Equal or Lesser Value 1/2 Off!

with coupon
Not valid with any other offers.  Expires 9/26/2010

$5.00 OFF
Any Purchase of $30 or more!

Does not include alcohol, tax, or gratuity.
Not valid with other discounts or coupons.  Expires 9/30/2010

K

K

Every Thursday, Friday & Saturday

Award Winning
Baby Back Ribs

with 2 sides & Onion Strings
1/2 Rack $13.99  • Full Rack $17.99

Our home made PULLED PORK with 2 sides.....$9.99

Expires
September 30, 2010

$30 equals $60-$65 worth of groceries that will feed a family of 4 for about one 
week or a Senior Citizen for about one month

$30 Signature Box, $28 Senior Convenience Box, Allergen-Free Box, & monthly 
Specials available with no limit to the amount purchased

We accept cash, money order, Ohio Direction Card (in person only)
or you can order online with debit or credit card at 

www.angelfoodministries.com 
No personal checks

See monthly menu for order dates and times. Menu fl yers available at 
Kenmore Branch Library, Kenmore Senior Center or at

Park Church (weekdays 9am-2pm)

PARK UNITED METHODIST CHURCH
   (The Church by the Gazebo)

    2308 24th Street, SW
    Akron, Ohio 44314

Questions Call: 330-745-3714 (weekdays 9am – 2pm)

Websites: for monthly menu - www.akronparkumc.org 
or to order online – www.angelfoodministries.com

PARK UNITED METHODIST CHURCH
“A Food Ministry with a Servant’s Heart”

High Quality Food at Low Cost
Regardless of Income

No Applications No Requirements

“If you eat you qualify!!”
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2473 East AVE Akron OH 44314. www.eastencali.com 
  

Soft Serve 
Small $1.00 
Med $1.50 
Large $2.00 

Vanilla 
Chocolate 

Twist 

 
Hard Serve 
Kids $1.25 

Single $1.50             
Double $2.00             
Triple $2.50 

Banana Pudding, Black Cherry, 
Butter Pecan, Cookie Dough, 
Mint Chip, Oreo, Play Dough, 
Strawberry, Birthday Cake,  

Chocolate PB, Vanilla, 
Superman, & Orange Sherbet 

 
Flurry 16oz. $2.75 

                         Butterfinger 
Reese’s Cup 

Reese’s Pieces 
Cookie Dough 
Cheesecake 

Nestle Crunch 
Milky Way 
Snickers 
Oreo 
Heath 

M&M’S 
Kit Kat 

Add any of these toppings to 
your sundae or cone for only .25 

each 

 

Specialty Sundaes 
$3.00 

Banana Split 
The Brownie Thing 

Strawberry Shortcake 
Peach Cobbler 
Apple Cobbler 
Cherry Cobbler 

French Toast stick 
Birthday cake (hard  ice cream) 

Funnel cake 
Fried Twinkie 

Waffle 

 
Sundaes 

Babydae $1.75 
Small $2.00 
Large $2.50 

Raspberry 
Butterscotch 

Caramel 
Chocolate 
Hot Fudge 

Marshmallow 
Peanut Butter 

Pineapple 
Strawberry 

Cherry 
Blueberry 
Blackberry 

Peach 
Make your own, mix & match 
your favorite toppings. ( limit 2 

toppings) $.25 thereafter. 
 

Nuts 
Lips 
Eyes 

Sprinkles 
Pecans 

Krunch koat 
Available on your cone or 
Sundae at no extra charge. 

 

Slushie 
Small $1.50 Large$2.00 

Slush Floats 
Small $1.75 Large$2.25 

Blue Raspberry 
Cherry 
Orange 
Grape 

Lemon-Lime 
Root Beer 

Watermelon 

Milk Shakes 
Small 16oz. $2.00 
Large 24oz. $2.50 

Butterscotch 
Chocolate 
Caramel 

Hot Fudge 
Marshmallow 
Peanut Butter 

Pineapple 
Raspberry 
Strawberry 

Banana 
Vanilla 
Malt 

Cherry 
Blueberry 
Blackberry 

Peach 
Jamoka 

Make your own, mix & match 
your favorite flavors ( limit 2  

flavors) $.25 thereafter. 

Float 
Small $1.50 
Large $2.00 

Coke 
Diet Coke 

DR. Pepper 
7 up 

Root beer 
orange 

Beverage 
Soda 

Small 16oz $1.25 
Large 24oz $1.75 

Coke 
Diet Coke 

DR. Pepper 
7 up 

Root beer 
Pink lemonade 

Orange 
Sweet tea 

Milk 
Chocolate Milk Small $1.75 Large $2.00 

 
Non ice cream dessert 

Funnel cake $3.00 
Piece of cake $2.25 

Slice cheese cake (choose topping) $2.50 
Whole cheese cake (choose topping) 

$15.00 
Brownie $2.00 
Cobbler $2.00 

Peach, Apple or Cherry 
Waffle (2) $2.00 

Fried snickers $2.50 
Fried Twinkie $2.50 

 
Kid’s meal 

Kid’s meal includes small fry & 16oz soda 
6” hotdog  $3.00 
Corn dog $3.50 

Grill cheese $3.75 
Sloppy joe $4.00 

Chicken strip (2) $3.50 

 

 

 

 

Dogs n’ Burgs         Sandwich         Combo 
                                                                                                                                          (includes fries & 24oz. Soda) 

6” Hot Dog                             $1.00                               $3.50 
Foot Long                                                   $1.75                              $4.25 

Chili, Cheese, Kraut, Slaw $0.25 EACH 
Hamburger                                             $2.00                                $4.50 
Double Hamburger                        $3.00                                 $5.50 
Cheeseburger                                      $2.50                                $5.00 
Double Cheeseburger                 $3.50                                $6.00 

ADD Bacon $0.50 
Mushroom $0.25 

Green pepper $0.25 
Jalapeno $0.25 

    Subs & Sandwiches Sandwich         Combo 
                                                                                                                                                                                               (includes fries & 24oz. Soda) 

Meatball                                                                     $3.50                            $6.00 
Sausage                                                                    $3.50                            $6.00 
Steak                                                                           $4.00                           $6.50 
Sloppy Joe                                                              $2.00                           $4.50 
Grilled cheese                                                      $1.75                           $4.25 
Grilled Chicken Sandwich                         $3.00                             $5.50 
Breaded chicken sandwich                   $3.00                             $5.50 
Fish Sandwich                                                   $2.50                             $5.00 
Gyro                                                                            $2.50                              $5.00 

ADD Bacon $0.50, Mushroom $0.25 
Green pepper $0.25, Jalapeno $0.25 

Onion 

 Side Orders 
Cheese Sticks (6) $3.50 

Poppers (6) $3.50 
Onion Rings (8) $2.25 

Fried Mushrooms (10) $2.25 
Fried Shrimp $3.50 

Nacho Supreme $2.50 
Nacho w/ Cheese $2.00 

Fries (small) $1.00 large $1.50 
Chicken Strips (4) $3.00 

French Toast Sticks  (3) $2.00 
Small Jo Jo (8) $2.00 
Large Jo Jo (16) $3.50 
Box Jo Jo (32) $6.25 

Cole slaw ½ pint $2.00 full pint $3.00 
Soft pretzel $1.50 W/cheese $1.75 

Corn dog $1.50 

 

All chicken takes over 10 minutes to prepare. 

Chicken      Dinner   w/waffle 
Dinner includes jojo’s & rolls 

With Waffle includes jojo’s & waffle’s 
2pc                         $5.00              $5.75 
4pc                        $6.00               $7.50 
4pc white        $7.50              $9.00 
6pc Dark          $6.50              $8.00 
8pc                       $10.00           $13.00 
8pc white       $12.50          $15.50 
12pc                   $14.00           $18.50 
12pc white  $17.50           $22.00 
16 pc                 $18.00           $24.00 
16 pc white $22.50          $28.50 
20 pc                 $22.00          $29.50 
20 pc white $27.50           $35.00 

Chicken only 
25 piece $20.00 
50 piece $40.00 
100 piece $75.00 

Wings 
6  wings $3.00 
12 wings $6.00 
25 wings 11.25 
50 wings $20.00 
100 wings $40.00 

All chicken takes over 10 minutes to prepare. 
 

Our drive up window is now open. Call 
your order in & pick it up at the 

window. 
Hours 

Sunday - Thursday 11 am 10 pm 
Friday + Saturday 11am 11pm 

Corner of East AVE. (East) and (Cali) 
California AVE. 

2473 East AVE. Akron OH 44314 
(330) 745-EATS (3287) 
www.eastencali.com 

Tan ‘til 2011
for

$49.99 + $1 a Visit
and

30% off any lotion
Expires 9/30/10

Offer valid with this coupon only.  Not valid with any other offer.

894 W. Wilbeth Road894 W. Wilbeth Road 330-753-4505330-753-4505
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several healthy snacks as well.  This Health Fair/Open House is being held 
as part of Immaculate Conception Preschool & Child Care Center’s goal 
of educating our children, families and community on how important and 
easy it is to receive good nutrition and plenty of physical activity.

This Open House/Health Fair will not only provide all involved with 
crucial information about being healthy, but will also provide any 
prospective clients with an opportunity to explore the high-quality 
program and the benefits that Immacualte Conception has to offer 
children age 6 weeks to 5 years old through the school year, and up 
to age 12 in the summer.  If you would like further information about 
their program before the Open House/Health Fair please feel free to 
give them a call between 8:00 am and 4:00 pm at 330-745-3544 or via 
email at icpreschool@yahoo.com.

Regina’s Pizza Celebrates 40 Years
By Regina (Catalano) Cain

Immaculate Conception Preschool & Child Care Center’s fall Open House 
will be held on Monday, August 30th from 5:30 to 7:00 pm.  This year’s 
Open House promises fun and excitement while offering loads of valuable 
information on how to help your family get and stay healthy!

The Open House will have a Health Fair theme with several handouts, 
coloring pages, pencils, and magnets from the Summit County Health          
Department, as well as other area health-related organizations.  There will 
be a Healthy Basket raffl e, with tickets for only 50 cents.  Also on the 
grounds will be The Tumblebus, where children can jump, tumble, slide, 
and stretch!  The Center will also have a visit from a wonderful CPR & 
First Aid trainer.  He will be available to answer any questions regarding 
fi rst aid and CPR and will be arranging trainings for anyone who may be 
interested in being certifi ed in CPR.  You’ll be able to help yourselves to 

CARRY OUTCARRY OUT
SPECIAL!!!SPECIAL!!!

One Large
One Item Pizza

Only One Per Visit Please

VALID ONLY WITH COUPON.    NOT VALID WITH ANY OTHER OFFERS.    LIMITED TIME ONLY

RELOAD or PURCHASE

REGINA’S PIZZA CARD
($30 Value) & Receive a

FREE
1 Large Topping Pizza On Your Next Visit!

2160 East Avenue
330-753-7797

www.ReginasPizza.com $$660000ONLYONLY

Check Out
Our New 

Dine-In Location!

Immaculate Conception Open House
by Michelle Hardy

Growing up in the 1930’s and 40’s in Italian homes meant that best friends Louie Bamonte and Steve Catalano knew what good food was all about.  So, in 
1970 they decided to go into the pizza business and started Regina’s Pizza on Mogadore Road.  Quickly, they outgrew the small shop, and the following year 
they opened a second location at 1267 West Waterloo Road.  They ran both shops for awhile, but decided that Waterloo Road was where they were meant to be.

Louie and Steve put their heart and soul into Regina’s Pizza.  They created all of the recipes 
including their homemade dough, sauce and meatballs that are still loved today.  Over the years, 
they saw their customers grow up, move away, and return years later for a Regina’s pizza.

Last August Steve’s sons Robert and Steve wanted to expand the family business to include a 
sit down atmosphere so they closed the Waterloo Road shop and reopened Regina’s Pizza at 
2160 East Avenue (across from Acme).  The new location still serves all of Louie and Steve’s 
delicious recipes and more.  The environment has a cozy Italian family feel with black and 
white family photos on the walls and Italian music to set the mood.

This year marks the 40th anniversary of Regina’s Pizza.  The owners would like to thank you, 
their faithful customers, who have been responsible for their success since they fi rst opened 
their doors in 1970.  Stop in for Regina’s 40th anniversary specials, and you and your family 
can enjoy the recipes that Louie and Steve created, loved, and served for so many years.  
For more information please call 330-753-7797. Photo’s Decorate the Eating Area at Regina’s
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Councilman’s Corner
National Night Out & Other Important Topics

Thanks to all who participated in and assisted with the 8th Annual Ward 
9 Councilman’s Picnic.  This year’s event was held in conjunction with 
27th Annual National Night Out (NNO), a unique crime and drug 
prevention event sponsored by the National Association of Town Watch 
(NATW).  Last year Akron had 14 sites with more than 3,000 residents    
attending the different activities.  

National Night Out is designed to:

* Heighten crime and drug prevention awareness;
* Generate support for, and participation in, local anti-crime programs;
* Strengthen neighborhood spirit and police-community partnerships; and
* Send a message to criminals letting them know that neighborhoods are 
organized and fi ghting back

Congratulations to two Kenmore churches - New Millennium Baptist 
Church, celebrating 10 years of ministry, and Unity Holiness Ministries, 
celebrating 25 years of ministry.  Special thanks to Pastor Bud Couts for his 
many years of ministry at Goss Memorial Church.  Enjoy your retirement!  
Goss Memorial welcomes Pastor Kevin Burkholder as their Senior Pastor.  
Deepest sympathies are extended to the family of Dr. Charles Billington, 
pastor emeritus of the Akron Baptist Temple.

What about Young’s Restaurant?  The City of Akron along with the 
Ohio and Erie Canalway Coalition is involved in an ongoing effort 
to find investors for this location at Manchester and Carnegie Roads.  
When the purchase was made by the City, it was made to preserve this 
site which is in proximity to the Ohio Erie Towpath Trail.  Unsightly, 
yes, but it is a valuable eyesore to be tolerated for a bit of time.  For 
example, anyone who remembers what the now refurbished historic 
Mustill store used to look like (see www.cascadelocks.org/mustill) 
can see the wisdom and prudence in taking every step to try and 
preserve Young’s.  I know we all cringe when we drive past this structure 
but patience and vision is called for regarding this historic edifi ce.

Thanks again for allowing me to serve the Ninth Ward.

Councilman Mike Freeman

Get your insurance from your
LOCAL NATIONWIDE AGENT,

not Web sites. .
Get unbeatable local service with Nationwide®

Serving you in this area
4109 S. Cleveland-Massillon Road

Norton, Ohio  44203

330 - 825 - 8866

Tim Crawford
crawfot3@nationwide.com Nationwide®

On Your Side
Auto Home Life Business

Equal Housing
Opportunity

Insurer

Products underwritten by Nationwide Mutual Insurance 
Company and Affi liated Companies.  Life Insurance issued
 by Nationwide Life Insurance Company.  Home Offi ce: 
Columbus, Ohio  43215-2220

Call me today for a quote.

Serving the Community for 49 Years
Specializing in

Selling Homes in the
Kenmore & Barberton Area

Helen Turchin, Broker
Dennis McGlone

942 Kenmore Boulevard
Akron, Ohio  44314

330-745-9034              Fax:  330-745-9035

MEMBER

KBOT

e-mail: rubbercityrealty@att.net

Ward 9
Councilman’s Meetings
Councilman Freeman holds a public

meeting on the fi rst Tuesday every month 
at the Kenmore Senior/Community Center, 

starting at 7:00 pm.  Please join him at
880 Kenmore Boulevard to discuss

your community & your city!

The next meeting is Tuesday September 7th.
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Ladies and gentleman, boys and girls of all ages, 
prepare to visit the DeBord’s 15th Annual 
Halloween Party!  This year’s bash will be held 
on Saturday October 9th, 2010 from 2:00 to 
10:00 pm.  The party will be at the VFW pavilion 
and it’s 10 acres at 690 West Waterloo Road (the 
same location as last year).
 
We will be having most of the 2009 “special 
guests” back along with a couple dozen new 
ones.  Once again we are proud to announce TV’s 
Big Chuck & Little John will be with us and 
judging our 2nd annual pizza eating contest.  
The pizza’s will be supplied by Kenmore’s own 
Regina’s Pizza.  The party will be set up like a 6 
ring circus this year.

In Ring 1 we will have the bands:  Sobeit, 
Summy Monkee’s, High Energy, a percussion 
ensemble, and 2 other bands yet to be named.  
In Ring 2 you will be entertained by Visions 
of the Nile, Wicked Gypsy, and Nicoles belly 
dancers, along with April “RED” DeBord 

The 15th Annual DeBord Halloween Party Will Soon Be Here!
By Claude DeBord

doing her poi act, and Bill Rowdey doing his 
ninja juggling.  Asia Sun will be doing marital 
arts demonstrations and bringing the four 
Teenage Mutant Ninja turtles, and Mickey & 
Minnie Mouse will be with them.  In Ring 3 
you will be thrilled by the RAW wrestlers 
performing for their wrestling fans.  In Ring 4 
you can enjoy the 4-H club providing hay rides.  
In Ring 5 we will have Ralph Waggner’s giant 
movie screen playing a double feature (please 
note that the Halloween themed movies, not 
yet selected, will be family friendly).  And last 
but not least, Ring 6 will be our mini flea 
market area where clubs and vendors can set up 
their displays.  Everything from ghost hunters 
and Horror movie makers to Pampered Chief, 
Avon, and jewelry makers will be there. 

Having fun at the VFW pavilion area in 2009

Claude DeBord with
Big Chuck & Little John at the

2009 14th Annual Halloween Party

Kenmore Community Free Shredding Day
There will be a Kenmore Community Free Shredding Day on Saturday, 
October 16th this fall, sponsored by the Kenmore Community Council 
and Weaver SecurShred.  It will be open to all Kenmore residents, free 
of charge, but a canned food donation will be accepted.  There is a four 
(4) bag limit, of only personal and fi nancial documents.  No catalogs, 
magazines, newspapers or phone books please.  This event will be held 
at the Kenmore High School parking lot (enter from Battles Avenue), 
and will be from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm on Saturday October 16th.

Buy - Sell - Trade - Consign Your Gear - Lessons

330-753-5050
989 Kenmore Boulevard       Akron, Ohio  44314

Get ready for School Band Season 
at The Guitar Department.

We feature USA made instruments 
reconditioned & ready to play!

We also carry reeds, musicbooks,
& band instrument supplies.

 
Local celebrities will include John Addams, the drummer for the Cleveland Indians, “The Purpleman”, 
Councilman Mike Freeman, Lisa the Clown, Freddy, Jason, & Michael Myers, Levi the Clown, 
the Holiday Dwelf Clown, the Corsair Airplane Model Club, and “possibly” Kenmore’s own Tim 
“Ripper” Owens” (I’ll keep my fi ngers crossed)!  And what would a Halloween party be without 
hearses - We will have 5 this year!

So please mark your calendar for the DeBord’s 15th Annual Halloween 
Party, Saturday October 9th.  I hope to see you all there!
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Kenmore Boulevard
& Hawkins Plaza

Limi ted Time Only.          No Other  Discounts Apply.          See Ins ide Stores For  Deta i ls .L imi ted Time Only.          No Other  Discounts Apply.          See Ins ide Stores For  Deta i ls .

Early Bird Specials from 7am to 11amEarly Bird Specials from 7am to 11am
LIMITED TIME ONLY
Any Regular 6” Sub

$250
until 10am

KE
NMORE    CONNECTIO

N

S U P P O R T E R

7

Limited Time Only.   Not valid with any other offers, discounts or promotions. 
Excludes Double Stacked and Premium Subs.    Additional charges for extra.

Houston Hall
3069  Hous ton  Road ,  Nor ton

Seats up to 300 Seats up to 280 Seats up to 180 - Patio Seats 50 More

Wedding & Showers  *  Complete Catering for all your Special Occasions  *  Office Parties & Reunions    

For more information contract Charlie Shook at 330-848-2200 or 330-697-6971

Knights of Columbus Hall
2055  Glenmoun t  Avenue ,  Akron

Saint Demetrius Church
3106  R idgewood  Road ,  Cop ley



Acree’s Barber Shop
Debbie Grof

976 Kenmore Boulevard
330-745-4124

Hours of Operation
Tuesday to Saturday - By Appointment Only

Closed Sunday & Monday
__________________________________________________________

Gene Hill’s Barbershop
Gene Hill

2278 Manchester Road
330-753-1952
Hours of Operation

Tuesday to Friday  9:00 am to 5:00 pm
Saturday  8:00 am to 12:00 noon

Closed Sunday & Monday

Kenmore Barbers
Marie Hauck

945 Kenmore Boulevard
330-753-8026
Hours of Operation

Monday & Wednesday  9:00 am to 2:00 pm
Tuesday, Thursday, Friday  9:00 am to 5:00 pm

Saturday  8:00 am to 12:00 noon
Closed Sunday

__________________________________________________________

Steve’s Barbershop
Steve Garritano

977 Kenmore Boulevard
330-745-4080
Hours of Operation

Monday, Tuesday  8:00 am to 5:30 pm
Thursday, Friday  8:00 am to 5:30 pm

Saturday 8:00 am to 3:00 pm
Closed Wednesday & Sunday

Allusions By Design
Rita Zellefrow

2391 Manchester Road
330-618-6064

By Appointement Only
Hours of Operation

Wednesday to Friday  9:00 am am to 7:00 pm
Closed Saturday to Tuesday

__________________________________________________________

Beauty-N-U Salon
Joy Young

2204 East Avenue
330-745-8090
Hours of Operation

Monday to Thursday  9:00 am to 5:00 pm
Friday 9:00 am to 8:00 pm

Saturday 7:00 am to 4:00 pm
Closed Sunday

__________________________________________________________

Better Cut & Curl
Pearl Sherman

1271 West Waterloo Road
330-848-2826
Hours of Operation

Monday to Friday  9:00 am to 6:30 pm
Saturday 9:00 am to 3:00 pm

Closed Sunday

MAP
#1

MAP
#2

MAP
#3

MAP
#4

MAP
#5

MAP
#6

MAP
#7

As a regular feature in the Kenmore Connection, the Kenmore Board of Trade showcases
a different business profession in the center four pages of our newspaper.

This issue is focused on the Barber Shops & Beauty Salons located in the Kenmore/Ward 9 area.  
As always, we invite our readers who may be looking for these particular services

to visit & support the local businesses in their community fi rst.

The shops & salons in this section accept walk-in customers unless otherwise noted.
For more information about a particular business, please contact them directly.

The Kenmore Connection apologizes to any barber shop or beauty salon in the Ward 9 area 
which missed getting listed in this special section, and asks them to please call
John at 330-745-5530 with your information to be included in the next issue.

Barber Shops Beauty Salons

Steve’s Barbershop located next door to Zoe Ann’s Salon

Kenmore Connection Special Section - Barber Shops & Beauty SalonsVolume 11  Issue 3 Page 1 of 4
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Katrina’s Beauty Salon
Juwan Greer

2280 Manchester Road
330-745-5460
Hours of Operation

Tuesday to Saturday - By Appointment Only
Closed Sunday & Monday

__________________________________________________________

Monicarlos Hair Creations
Monica Slayton

2491 East Avenue
330-848-2248
Hours of Operation

Tuesday to Saturday  10:00 am to 6:00 pm
Sunday & Monday - By Appointment Only

Nikki’s Styling Salon
2411 East Avenue

330-603-7766
330-848-1133
Hours of Operation

Wednesday to Saturday - By Appointment Only
Closed Sunday, Monday & Tuesday

__________________________________________________________

Sandy’s Hair Express
2766 Cory Avenue

330-745-7373
Hours of Operation

Tuesday & Wednesday  10:00 am to 
Saturday  10:00 am to 

Closed Sunday
__________________________________________________________

Steady Date Beauty Salon
Bonnie Knecht

729 Kenmore Boulevard
330-848-1521
Hours of Operation

Wednesday to Saturday  9:00 am to 4:00 pm
Closed Sunday, Monday & Tuesday

__________________________________________________________

Zoe Ann’s Salon
Zoe Ann Boring

975 Kenmore Boulevard
330-745-8316
Hours of Operation

Tueaday to Friday  8:00 am to ???
Saturday  8:00 am to ???

Closed Sunday & Monday

When visiting these establishments, 
please mention you saw them listed in 

the Kenmore Connection!

All information in this section subject to 
change by the owners of these businesses.

Zoe Ann’s Salon
Specializing in Foils - Low Lights & Hi-Lights, 
Clipper Cuts, Perms, Up-Do’s, Colors and Sets

Please Call  for Appointments
330-745-8316

Zoe Ann • Nancy • Geri • Dawne • Barb • Christy • Helen • Anita • Pat

MEMBER

KBOT

The Patriotic Window Display
at Zoe Ann’s Salon

MAP
#8

MAP
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#10
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To fi nd a particular business, please use the number supplied in the listings provided and fi nd it’s corresponding number on this map of Ward 9

Any business which would like to supply the Kenmore Connection with additional information for the next issue may do so by October 29th.
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Get All of Your Car Care Needs Taken Care of Right Here in KENMORE!

LAKE’S AUTO RECYCLING, INC.
Used Auto & Truck Parts
566 Kenmore Boulevard

Akron, Ohio  44314

330-753-2286

“WE BUY JUNK AND SALVAGE CARS”

www.lakeautorecycling.com

We have a Large Parts Selection for

all Makes & Models, Foreign & Domestic,

Autos, Light Trucks & Vans.

Free Local Delivery

Providing Quality Sales & Service Since 1990

330-861-1111
F A X  3 3 0 - 8 6 1 - 1 0 4 0

933 Kenmore Blvd
Akron,  Ohio  44314

(corner of 13th Street & Kenmore Blvd.)

Full Service

John / Denny 

Fleet & Dealer Specialists
A.S.E Tech. t    

Car & Truck Repair
Auto Center

Phil’s Car Care
1623 East Avenue

330-848-2006
A NAPA CAR CARE CENTER

WE ACCEPT VISA, MASTERCARD & DISCOVER

40 years of Experience

• Transmission Replacement
• Shocks & Struts
• CV Joint and Axle
• Disc Brake and Drum Service
• Gas Tank & Radiator Replacement
• Engine Tune-Up and Diagnostics
    and E-Check Failures
• Minor Engine Repair
• Timing Belt Replacement

“Specializing in Under Car Repair”

Brakes,
Brake Pads & Rotors

$14000 per axle
Includes Labor, Pads,

& Rotors - Most Vehicles
Cannot be combined with any other offer

Any Service of $100+
$20 OFF

Brakes * Suspension & Struts 
Tune Ups * Timing Belts * Steering
Cannot be combined with any other offer

Kenmore Connection Special Section - Barber Shops & Beauty SalonsVolume 11  Issue 3 Page 4 of 4
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Little Shepherd Preschool
ENROLLING NOW FOR FALL 2010-11

2308 24th Street, SW   •  Akron, Ohio 44314
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday

9:00 AM ~ 12:00 Noon
$80 Monthly Tuition 

3 3 0 - 7 4 5 - 8 9 5 0  o r  3 3 0 - 7 4 5 - 3 7 1 4

Tuesday and Thursday
9:00 AM ~ 12:00 Noon
$60 Monthly Tuition

Monday through Friday
9:00 AM ~ 12:00 Noon
$130 Monthly Tuition 

~ Subsidizing Sliding Scale Tuition Available Based on Financial Need ~

Accepting

Fall Registrations
Now

RCI AUTO BODY
Quality Work at Reasonable Rates

Free Price Quotes
20% Off All Written Estimates

(with this ad)

Specializing in
Color Matching           Panel Repair

Spot & Rust Repair     Collision Repair
 Auto Restoration         Auto Detailing

“Customer Satisfaction is Our Top Priority”

2166 East Avenue
330-745-8838    cel 330-329-0324

rciauto@att.net
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MEMBER

KBOT

When things are at their worst and you need the most support, 
most of us turn to our families for help.  For 96 years your 

family has depended on our family when you needed us most.  
Thank you for your trust in our family to serve your family.  

We will continue to be here if you need us.
Sincerely,

Tom & Lori Prentice
Prentice Funeral Home

Family Owned & Operated Since 1914

PHONE 330-848-0400

IS BACK IN BUSINESS
ON 2084 EAST AVENUE

SAME LOW PRICES & GREAT NEW RELEASE AND ADULT SELECTION!

Sign up or renew your membership and for the fi rst 
two weeks receive 50% off the newest release rentals!

...AND WILL BE ADDING 1000’S OF RENTALS INCLUDING 
BLU-RAY, GAMES, TV SERIES, WRESTLING & MORE!!!WE’RE

BACK!

CHECK OUT 
THESE MONEY 

SAVING COUPONS!

RENT 2, GET 1 FREE
Rent 2 Movies priced $2.99 

or higher and get a 3rd movie of 
equal or lesser value for free!

Not valid with new member offer or any other offer. 
Limit 1 coupon per customer per day.

KC810                              Expires 12-31-10

15% OFF USED MOVIES
Get an extra 15% off the total
invoice price (before tax) of
any used movie purchase!

Not valid with any other offer or promotion. 
Limit 1 coupon per customer per day. 

KC810                              Expires 12-31-10
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Rob Catalano, owner of Regina’s Pizza,
throwing out the fi rst pitch to Matthew Porter

Kenmore Youth Baseball Recognizes Their All-Stars
by Bob Crum

The fi rst of July was the end of another great season for the Kenmore Youth Baseball 
Coach Pitch League.  The league had their All-Stars Game at Prentiss Park “under the 
lights” in big league fashion.  The two teams consisting of 7 and 8 year old boys and girls 
put on a fabulous demonstration of the skills they developed this year.  After warming up 
with games against Barberton, Norton and Orrville earlier in the week, the two Kenmore 
teams played their hearts out to the much deserved applause from the side lines.

Kenmore also had a 6 and 7 year old team of All-Stars this year that competed in a Round 
Robin Tournament in Norton the weekend before.  These youngsters were on hand to help 
support their older teammates competing and demonstrating the good sportsmanship they 
learned this year.

(From left to right) Top Row - Coaches:  Dane Pownall, David Heppe, Greg Petrie, Bob Crum, Dan Barbitta, 
Dennis Hines, Jeff Eagon, Jamie Hodgen;  Second Row - 7/8 year olds:  Samuel Waite, Jordan Heppe, 
Jacob Garrett, Wade Fallon, Jacob Perkins, Paige Boggs, Tyvin Ahmed, Reese Brunson, Gadge Barbitta, 
Daniel Sarzosa, Brelynd Manley, Jamie Hodgen Jr., Mason Gifford;  Third Row - 7/8 year olds:  Jayce Harrison, 
Makenah Leibert, Jimmie Painter, Khol Pownall, Steven Rollins, Trystan Plucinski, Haylee Hunt, Kyle Eagon, 
Antonio Barbitta, Seth Finegan, Blake Snider, Gerald Ewing;  Forth Row - 6/7 year olds:  Devin Macheras, 
Beau-Tyler Hines, Connor Haddad, Kaden Battistuta, Maxwell Jarvis, Erik Ahlstrom;  Bottom Row - 6/7 year 
olds:  Caroline Kalain, Trevor Krunich, Collin George, Truitt White, Matthew Porter;  Not Pictured - Dylan Dick

Monday - Friday
9 am - 9 pm

Saturday - Sunday
8 am - 4 pm

3 3 0 - 7 4 5 - 7 5 6 0

The fi rst pitch this year was thrown out by Robert Catalano, owner of Regina’s Pizza and a strong supporter of KYB.  Rob getting caught up in the 
moment, could not throw just one pitch however.  That was no problem for his catcher, 7 year old, Matthew Porter, who would have caught for him 
all night.  Rob’s involvement was much appreciated and long deserved.

The Coach Pitch players then played 6 innings of exciting baseball.  The game fi nished up well after some bedtimes and once the medals were handed 
out, it was a little too late to visit Kenmore Freeze or Easten Cali.  So instead of ice cream after this game, the players were treated to pizza donated 
by Ryan Lewis, owner of Rocco’s Pizza.

Thank you to all the local 
sponsors that assisted with the 
All-Stars Game this year and 
the sponsors that helped out 
earlier in the season.

Thank you to all the players 
in Coach Pitch this year and 
to the rest of the players that 
make up Kenmore Youth Baseball 
and Softball.  Hope to see you 
all next spring!
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PROJECT SHINE
DO YOU NEED HELP AROUND THE HOUSE WITH THOSE SMALL 

PROJECTS THAT SIMPLY BECOME OVERWELMING?
Project Shine may be able to help.

This year, Project Shine would like to continue offering some help to those 
in need with the small jobs around the house.  If you have projects around 
your home that seem too small to call the repair company to fi x, please fi ll 
out the application below and Project Shine will come out and inspect the 
job to be done.  Please complete the application and return it to-

Project Shine     P.O. Box 3895     Akron, Oh  44314

All work is considered on a fi rst come, fi rst serve, as needed basis.

NOTE: Submitting this form does not guarantee that we will be able to 
complete your project.  Please be patient as we have a limited number of 
volunteers.  There is no cost for Project Shine to come out and work at your 
home.  However, donations are greatly appreciated.

Name      _____________________________________________

Address   _____________________________________________

Day Phone # 330-__________Evening Phone # 330-__________

Best time to reach you  __________________________________

Some examples of work may include the following:

 □      Gutters Cleaned Out  □     Replace Broken Glass in Window
 □      Leaky Faucet   □     Wash Walls / Windows
 □      Replace Light Bulbs  □     Fix That Squeaky Door

These are just some ideas of things you may need done.  If you’re not sure, 
please just submit an application and we can come out and see what needs done.

    For questions or further information regarding Project Shine, 
please contact Jeremy @ 330-472-2317,

or visit our website at www.projectshineakron.org

Project Shine 2010
by Jeremy Veppert

Project Shine 2010 took place during the week of June 20th to the 
25th.  As in years past, many teenagers and adults came together 
for a week of ministry in the Kenmore community.  This year over 
100 volunteers were on hand as Project Shine continued to fulfill 
its mission to connect individuals to Christ through basic home 
improvements in our communities while spiritually investing in all 
participants.  And there were many investments this year.  Spiritually 
speaking, The Divine Soldiers led our evenings with praise and worship 
in such a way that students and adults were able to worship God and 
prepare their hearts for a challenging message from Sean Patrick, a 
dynamic speaker from Finish Line Ministries.  Spiritual commitments 
were made and lives were changed as many left this week of camp 
with a renewed relationship with Christ.

Once again we also had a wonderful group of residents to work for 
this year.  It was a blessing to see many of the residents that we work 
for join us for dinners throughout the week and also some of them 
have been spotted joining us in worship on Sunday mornings at our 
local supporting churches.  In all, Project Shine worked for about 
25 residents this year that included giving 6 homes in Kenmore a 
new paint job and a fresh coat of stain on many decks and fences, 
and even a couple interior rooms were painted.  Two homes had the gutter 
and downspout replaced and there were even a couple new roofs 
installed this year.  Countless yards were cleaned up; brush hauled 
away, mulch spread in flowerbeds and the Children’s Garden down 
on 1st street even got an incredible make over!

All in all, the love of God was seen all week long through the 
hard work of each one of our volunteers, and through the many 
relationships that were established during our time spent together.  
Please visit our website www.projectshineakron.org for a list of 
our supporting businesses and churches as well as many photos 
and videos from the week.

Please look for our work application for additional opportunities to 
have some minor repairs done in and around your home throughout 
the remainder of this year.

Before & After on one of Project Shine’s Home Improvement Projects
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Smith’s House of Carpet
1016 Kenmore Blvd.

330-753-6505
www.smithshouseofcarpet.com

CARPET • CARPET REMS

VINYL FLOORING

LAMINATE FLOORING

CUSTOM RUGS

CARPET REPAIR

CARPET BINDING

MEMBER

KBOT

statefarm.com®

Find your way to savings.

Save an average of
Stop here for great rates with 
America’s #1 car insurance company**.
Give me a call today.

1005000
**Based on A.M. Best written premium.

State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company, State Farm Indemnity Company – Bloomington,  IL

Todd W Young Ins Agcy Inc
Todd W Young, Agent
1098 Kenmore Blvd
Bus: 330-753-2237
todd@toddwyoung.com

$489*

*Average annual per household savings based on a national 2009 survey of new policyholders who
reported savings by switching to State Farm.

Union Vision Centers, Inc.
2355 Manchester Road

Akron, Ohio  44314

Call for an appointment!
330-753-5077

Most Insurance Accepted

K thru College 

School!!
Coming soon to
a child near you!

Eye glasses.  Contact lenses.
Custom made sports goggles. 
See us for all your eye care needs!

RRR

Kenmore Community Nazarene Church
2025 12th Street SW
Akron, Ohio  44314

“Fall in Love with Christmas”
The annual Craft Show will be on Saturday October 30th,

9:00 am to 3:00 pm.  Spaces available.
For information & application call 330-848-9148

or hgpladydi@neo.rr.com
Diana Faulconer Party Plan / Direct Sales Welcome

Kenmore Community Nazarene Church
Will be hosting a bikers Sunday
Sunday 10:00 am, August 29th

Hear some stories of God’s great transformations in their lives.
FREE!  Open to the Public.

To Register please call 330-848-9148
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Kenmore Historical Society News
by Jan Williams & Lillian Jolly

We want to thank everyone who attended our open house in May at the Kenmore Library.  We 
are happy to see and talk with other members of our community interested in Kenmore’s history.         
You are always invited to attend our meetings on the last Monday of the month at the Kenmore   
Community Center at 7:00 pm.

At present we are working on a new 2011 Kenmore Historical Society calendar.  We have also just 
added another wooden miniature to our Kenmore collectibles.  The “Kenmore Standpipe” is now 
available along with our other miniatures at Kenmore Komics & Games, 1020 Kenmore Boulevard.  
Two more miniatures are in the works:  The Kenmore Boulevard Signs and the original Highland 
Park School.

Highland Park was built in 1922 shortly after the residential allotment called Highland Park was 
opened largely through the efforts of A. R. Ritzman of the Heminger-Ritzman Realty Company.  The 
new school had fourteen rooms.  Before the school was built, children in the area attended school in 
portable buildings and the old Tamarack School near Nesmith Lake.  The school is located in an area 
that was originally part of Coventry Township.  This area, also referred to as Oakwood, was annexed 

  Meets the last Monday of each month

(except January, May & December)

7:00 p.m. at the

Kenmore Senior/Community Center

880 Kenmore BoulevardFOUNDED IN 2001

www.kenmorehistorical.org

All of the Kenmore Historical Society’s
Miniature Wooden Blocks of

Historical Buildings can be purchased
at Kenmore Komics & Games,

1020 Kenmore Boulevard, for $13.00 each.

Sam Salem
Community Learning Center

Copies of the Kenmore Historical Society’s
“History of Kenmore” DVD can be purchased

at Kenmore Komics & Games,
1020 Kenmore Boulevard, for $15.00

Sam Salem Elementary School
(Entrance on right side of original building)

The Kenmore High School Class of 1980 “30th” Class Reunion 
will be held on Saturday, August 21st, 2010.  For more information 
please contact Kim (Orlando) Calvert @ clvrt_km@yahoo.com.

DAVID E. CULBERTSON
Attorney At Law

2447 Manchester Road
Akron, Ohio   44314-3551
culbertsonlaw@sbcglobal.net

Bus. 330-753-1151
Res. 330-745-7729
Fax. 330-745-1093

Len’s Home
Remodeling and Repair

Business  -  330-745-0045    Cell  -  330-564-5779

Roofi ng
Vinyl Siding

Porches & Decks
Doors & Windows

Handyman Services

 Fully Insured
30 Years Experience

BBB Accredited Business
Insurance Claims Welcome

by the city of Kenmore in 1920.  Ad-
ditions were made to Highland Park 
in 1956 and 1963.  On January 12, 
2000, the name was changed to Sam 
Salem Elementary in honor of Sam 
Salem, the longest serving member 
of the Akron School Board.  The 
old building was demolished in July 
2008.  The new school, named Sam 
Salem Community Learning Center, 
was dedicated September 18, 2008.

Look for us at the Kenmore High School Reunion honoring “Kenmore High School’s Greatest   
Generations” - Patriot Day on September 11th at Kenmore High School from 10:30 am to 2:30 pm, 
sponsored by the Class of 1945.
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Kenmore Kiwanis News
by Linda Burns

First, congratulations to the co-winners of the Kenmore Kiwanis RIF Es-
say contest for 2010 - Lyndra Haines of Pfeiffer Elementary & Jaeden 
Hervet of Sam Salem CLC.  Each wrote a wonderful essay on “Why My 
Best Friend Is My Best Friend”, and received from the Kenmore Kiwanis  
a $50 Barnes & Noble gift certifi cate.

Summer has arrived in full force and so has the Kenmore Kiwanis Club, 
starting with the Kenmore Community Days Festival parade.  We had two 
entries in the parade, and at Prentiss Park had a tent display, sold popcorn, 
held a bake sale, and sold raffl e tickets for two quilts made and donated 
by Fama Hamon and Carol Traicoff.  It was a great success and we had 
fun doing it.

Continuing our partnership with the Kenmore Nazarene Church, we set 
up our display at the Open House the church held on June 13th.  Both 
groups later rewarded ourselves with a trip to the Akron Aeros game on 
June 25th, going to dinner at the Spaghetti Warehouse fi rst and then stay-
ing for the spectacular fi reworks after the game.  Our special thanks to 
Pete Petersen & Dick Cardarelli for arranging our club nite out.

The summer concerts at Shadyside Park have begun and we are again sell-
ing popcorn, soda pop and water.  We also sold raffl e tickets for two more 
new quilts again made and donated by Fama and Carol.  The winning 
tickets were drawn at the August 11th concert, and the winners invited to 
a free lunch with the Kenmore Kiwanis.

In a joint effort in early July, the Kenmore Kiwanis, Kenmore Commu-
nity Council, and many of the neighbors around Shadyside Park spent 
a Saturday morning painting the gazebo and weeding the grounds.  It 
was amazing how much help we had and it shows there is still a lot of 
pride left in this community.  A hot picnic lunch was served to all who 
helped.  Special thanks to Dick Cardarelli and Tom Abbot for putting 
this together.

On Saturday September 11th will have our annual “Trash & Treasures 
Sale” fundraiser at the Prentice Funeral Home parking lot, 1154 Ken-
more Boulevard, running from 9 am to 3 pm.  If you have anything you 
would like to donate, please call President Zoe Ann Boring, at 330-606-
4106.  All donations are greatly appreciated.  Along with supporting the 
youth of Kenmore with our “Reading Is Fundamental” (RIF) Program 
(now in it’s 32nd year of giving free books to Kenmore students kinder-
garten thru 7th grade), and many community events (such as the Easter 
Craft & Egg Hunt and the Halloween Parade & Costume Contest), we 
also support an orphanage in Nicaragua through the Fortress of Hope 
Church.  We are in the process of fi lling book bags to send to all the 
children there.

Kenmore Kiwanis meetings are every Tuesday starting at 11:45 am at 
the Kenmore Community Nazarene Church.  The cost of lunch is $7.00.  
So if you feel the need to serve the community and the youth of Ken-
more, please join us at 12th Street and Iona Avenue for good food, good 
conversation and especially good fun.  Join us, please!!

Need to get serious about your education?  Willing to work hard and be self-motivated?  Will-
ing to learn, but at your own pace?  In cooperation with Project Learn, Akron’s GED program, 
Park United Methodist Church is pleased to announce that we are now a site for GED classes 
and proud to offer this service to the community.  Park United Methodist Church is located at 
2308 24th Street SW across from Shadyside Park.  In today’s tough economy, having at least 
a GED learning equivalency is a must.  This adult learning environment is casual, friendly 
and oriented to the needs of adult learners.  There is no cost, except your time and hard work.  
Classes will be held on Monday and Wednesday evenings.  Classes will begin with orienta-
tion on September 6th, at 6:00 pm.  In order to register for orientation, please call Park United 
Methodist Church 330-745-3714 between the hours of 9:00 am and 2:0pm, Monday through 
Friday. 

GED Classes Offered at Park Church
by Linda Somerville Fall Registration

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday
September 7th, 8th, & 9th

4:00 - 8:00 P.M.

Etta Mae Smith
STUDIO OF DANCE

1015 Kenmore Blvd.
330-753-2430

Ballet • Tap • Jazz • Acro/Gym • Pointe • Hip Hop

H
om

e of the Stars

Be One!

Send the Kenmore Connection
information about your

Community Group’s Events & Volunteerism!

Dick Cardarelli Helps Paint the Gazebo
Kiwanis Members Curt & Lee
at a Shadyside Park Concert

Kiwanis Members at
Kenmore Community Days Festival
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Immaculate Conception
Preschool & Child Care Center

2128 - 16th Street SW
Akron, Ohio 44314

330-745-3544
icpreschool@yahoo.com

Hours are 6:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.
Our Daily Schedules offer a Variety of Age Appropriate Activities.  Call for details.
Join us at our Open House/Health Fair Monday August 30th from 5:30 to 7:00 PM.

Please call 330-745-3544 between the hours of 8:00 - 4:00 with questions, for a tour, or to enroll your child.
The Center is also currently looking for possible part-time caregivers and substitutes.  Stop by to fi ll out an application or send your resume to the above address.

Title XX is acceptedTitle XX AcceptedTitle XX Accepted
Stop in for an applicationStop in for an application

School-agers enjoy a fi eld trip
to the Akron Aeros game.

  

 PREMIUM  Hand-Dipped Ice Cream 
Cones • Cups • Sundaes • Shakes 
AND of Course..... Our Great PREMIUM PIZZA 

Redeem this voucher for one FREE cup or cone 
When purchasing one of equal or greater value
Limit 1 per customer      Offer # KC0810      Expires Sept 15, 2010

WE ARE HERE
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Kenmore High School Reunion Return Form

 Your name_____________________________ KHS Class of _________

 Spouse/guest(s)______________________________________________

 Address______________________ City/State/ZIP__________________

 Phone_______________________  Email_________________________

 ______ Yes, I/we will attend the Kenmore High School Reunion 
Memorial Program on Saturday, September 11, 2010, but will not 
be able to stay for the luncheon.  Number attending:____________

______ Yes, I/we wish to make a contribution to help defray reunion 
expenses.  $___________ (OPTIONAL)
 
 ______ Yes, I/we will attend the KHS Reunion Memorial Program and luncheon, 
and wish to order ________ luncheons @ $16.00 at a cost of   $____________ 

I/we graduated from Kenmore High in the 1930’s and accept the invitation 
to be your guest at the luncheon.  Number attending _____ …..(No charge)

 _____Yes, I/we wish to order ____ copies of the DVD @ $20.00 each $_________

 TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED………………………….$__________

 Please write your check to “KHS Reunion” and mail it (with this completed
 Return Form) to:

Joyce Starner
345 Hollywood Avenue

Akron, Ohio  44313

THE DEADLINE FOR RESPONDING
IS MONDAY, AUGUST 30, 2010

Reunion! Honoring “Kenmore’s Greatest Generations”
Patriot Day – Saturday, September 11, 2010 – 10:30 AM to 2:30 PM 

All Events at Kenmore High School, 2140 13th Street SW

On the occasion of the 65th anniversary of the end of World War II,
the Class of 1945 will mark our 65th graduation anniversary

by inviting the classes of the 1930’s through 2010
to join us in honoring those sons and daughters of Kenmore High 

who have served in our country’s Armed Forces in all the wars 
since Kenmore’s founding in 1908 and our

Alma Mater’s founding in 1916 and continuing to the present.
We will and especially remember those who gave their lives for our liberty!

PROGRAM

The program – emceed by Walt Stine ‘45 (decorated WWII veteran) and 
narrated by Korean/Cold War vet Donald M. Jenkins ’45 (USAF Major 
General Ret.) – will start at 10:30 AM at the entrance to Kenmore High 
from Battles Avenue (or in the building in case of rain).  We will honor 
all those sons and daughters of Kenmore who have served in the Armed 
Forces since the founding of Kenmore village in 1908 and the high school 
in 1916 and continuing to the present.   This encompasses World Wars I 
and II, Korea, Vietnam, Desert Storm, and the current struggles in Iraq 
and Afghanistan.  The program will culminate with a memorial service 
remembering those heroes who made the supreme sacrifi ce for our liberty.  
The fl ag will be raised, then lowered to half-mast.  The names of the 
honored dead will be read, followed by volleys, taps, and the raising of the 
fl ag to full mast. Cooperating will be the Kenmore High marching band, 
Kenmore High ROTC, American Legion Post No. 440, VFW Firestone 
Post No. 3383, and Chapter 138 of the Korean War Veterans.  

Everybody welcome – no charge for attending the program.

<> Lunch will be served at 12 noon in the cafeteria at a charge of $16.00 
per person, including two entrees, sides, salad, dessert, beverage, and tip.  
Please note: All Kenmore grads of the 1930’s will be our guests – no charge.  

<> During and following the program, cameramen will be on hand to 
fi lm the entire proceedings, and create a DVD, “Kenmore’s Greatest             
Generations.”  All attendees will have an opportunity to be interviewed 
and share their memories about the war years.  The DVD will become 
part of Kenmore’s history and will be shown to schoolchildren in the 
years ahead.  The DVD will be available about 6 weeks following the 
reunion, and may be ordered now at a cost of $20.00.  This will include 
the cost of mailing the DVD to all purchasers.  To help defray the cost 
of producing this DVD and other reunion expenses, we invite donations.

We do hope that you will be able to be with us on September 11th, 2010, 
for this history-making reunion.  Please complete the form on this page 
and mail it to Joyce Starner by or before Monday, August 30th.  

Please feel free to call us.  Thank you!

  Please call Walt (330-877-1046), Joyce (330-864-0730),
or Sam (330-864-3745) if you have questions.

Kenmore High School Reunion Will Honor “Kenmore’s Greatest Generation”

Kenmore Senior / Community Center
880 Kenmore Boulrvard

330-375-2812

Kenmore’s Annual Fall Card Party

Saturday, October 16, 2010           12:00—4:00 pm
Tickets $6.00 per person  Tickets pre-sale ONLY.

Hurry!  Space is limited!
50/50 raffl e     Raffl e Baskets    Money Tree

All proceeds benefi t the Kenmore Center Programs & Activities
The benefi ts are endless...offer places for social interaction/have fun

Visit our website at www.recreation@ci.akron.oh.us
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Junior Achievement Visits Rimer CLC
by Rimer 1st grade students Allyson Cazin & Zachary Brown

Junior Achievement volunteers from First Merit Bank came to Rimer CLC 
for our annual “JA for a Day” where they conduct grade level appropriate 
classes in economics for students in grades K-5.  The volunteers in the first 
grade taught us about needs and wants.  They brought sticker books, maps, 
and needs/wants coloring books.  They also brought picture cards and played 
a charades game with them.  First grade students acted out different jobs.  
It was a fun day!  We learned a lot.

Kenmore Komics & Games 
MEMBER

KBOT

1020 Kenmore Blvd  •  330-745-5530

Left, Center or Right
Don’t lose your chips!

3 Different Sets to choose from!
Small Tube  Rules, Dice and Chips all in a Clear Tube      $600

Small Tin  Rules, Dice and Chips in a small metal Tin     $1000

Large Tin Dice, 24 Large Chips, Dice Cup and Rules  $1700

One hundred years ago, The Boy Scouts of America was established after a businessman’s encounter with a 
mysterious young man in London who legend has named “The Unknown Scout”  This young man’s good deed 
inspired a century of youth programming known as The Boy Scouts of America.

Cub Scout Pack 3210 invites you and your son to our School Night to Join Scouting on Monday, September 13th 
from 6:30 to 8:00 pm at the Kenmore Senior/Community Center.   Joining Cub Scouts is easy and affordable.  
Once you join, your son has the opportunity to participate in events such as fi shing, camping, hiking, and special 
fi eld trips.  Additionally, your son will make some great friends and have lots of fun.  If you have a son in grades 
1-5, please contact us for more information.

We will also be hosting a pancake breakfast on October 9th at the Kenmore Senior/Community Center.  Our goal 
is to raise funds to offset the cost of an upcoming sleep-over at The Cleveland Zoo.  We will also have Trails End 
Popcorn available for sale at the pancake breakfast.  The cost is only $5 and includes pancakes, sausage, and coffee 
or juice. Thank you for your support.  For more information, please contact Sandra Jenkins at 330-485-4008.

100 Years of Scouting – The Tradition Continues
by Sandra Jenkins, Cub Scout Pack 3210

Kenmore Senior/Community Center
880 Kenmore Boulevard

330-375-2812

Adult Activities
Billiards

Most Days
Starting at 12:00 noon

Kenmore Senior’s Meeting
2nd & 4th Thursday of the month

1:00 pm

9th Ward Councilman’s Meeting
First Tuesday of the month

7:00 pm

Kenmore Historical Society
Last Monday of the month

7:00 pm

Seniorcise
Monday thru Thursday
9:00 am to 10:00 am

Mobile Meals
Monday thru Friday

Call 2 days ahead for reservation
330-753-4771

Lunch served at 11:30 am

Open Studio
Fridays 9:00 am to 12:00 noon

Evening Class TBA

Men’s Blockwatch
Fridays 8:30 am

Junior Achievement Volunteers with Rimer Students

Kenmore Board of Trade 
invites all business owners 
to attend the KBOT lunch 
meeting at The Church on 

the Boulevard, 754 Kenmore 
Boulevard, on Wednesday 

September 1st.  Networking & 
Social Time will start at 11:45 
pm, with lunch & meeting at 

12:10 pm.  Please call John at 
330-745-5530 for more details.



Kenmore ConnectionVolume 11 Issue 3 Page  23

As of May of this year, is my privilege to be working and serving 
in Kenmore.  As a new intern at First Glance, a youth center located 
on Kenmore Boulevard, I was quickly won over by the community 
and the students.  One of my responsibilities is to oversee the young 
adult group.  I soon found out that this demographic was vast and in 
addition to opening on Monday nights to relax and spend time with 
18 to 25 year olds, I also have the privilege of visiting with the young 
moms and dads of our Teen Moms program on Tuesday nights.   First 
Glance’s Teen and Young Moms program has always been a response 
to the needs of the young women and children of Kenmore.  With the 
changing needs of our group come new and exciting changes to meet 
those needs.

Recently, we have decided to open at 11:00 am every Tuesday for a 
full day together.  All teen and young moms of Kenmore are welcome 
to come and enjoy a day of fun and activities.  The typical schedule     
includes a late morning brunch, mommy & me time, nap time, a field 
trip, time to sew or scrapbook, dinner prep, and then our usual 
evening programming.  Summer outings have included local parks 

First Glance - Another Volunteer’s Story
by Sarah Koehler

Learning Embroidery at First Glance

with  water  activities,  play-
grounds, and a recent full 
day trip to Tuscarora Park 
in New Philadelphia.  We 
were able to charter a bus 
and had over 50 moms, 
dads, children, and lead-
ers with us who spent the 
whole day in the pools, 
playgrounds, riding rides 
and much more.  This 
change to the schedule 
for the summer allows 
more time for building 
relationships, growing and 
learning together.

Santa Visits With First Glance Teen Moms

The girls are also starting an embroidery business, finishing their 
first order last week, a personalized pillow, which was beautiful!  
This gives the girls the opportunity to be employed and show initiative 
while still being able to care for their children.  Beginning in the fall, 
the girls will be visiting local craft fairs to sell personalized baby 
blankets, pillows, burp clothes and more.

I am overwhelmed to be a witness to the change and growth of this 
group in only a few short months.  It has been a true honor to meet 
some of these amazing girls, against many odds, working hard and 
taking on great responsibility.  Additionally, the leaders and volunteers 
that work with them every week truly have an unconditional love 
for these girls and the children.  Ladies, some from Kenmore, some 
who travel from distances, some young, some older, come together 
to show hope and support to these young families.

Hearing the stories and seeing the strength of the teen and young 
moms and dads has been a very humbling experience for me.  Many 
of the young moms have such resilience and wisdom,  and in turn, 
share it with the younger moms and take on additional responsibility 
on Tuesday nights.  Though my time, so far, has been short, it has 
been good.  I look forward to getting to know Kenmore more every 
day, and becoming more apart of the community which I love to serve.

The Church on the Boulevard Calendar
Every Friday @ 6:30 pm is “Celebrate Recovery” Night

Every Saturday @ 2:00 pm is Narcotics Anonymous

Community Dinner  5:30 - 6:45 pm          August 25th

Kenmore Food Pantry  10:00 am - 12:00 noon          September 6th & 20th

Community Dinner  5:30 - 6:45 pm          September 8th, 22nd & 29th

Kenmore Food Pantry  10:00 am - 12:00 noon          October 4th & 18th

Community Dinner  5:30 - 6:45 pm          October 13th & 27th

Kenmore Food Pantry  10:00 am - 12:00 noon          November 1st & 15th

Community Dinner  5:30 - 6:45 pm          November 10th & 24th

All events are at no cost at 754 Kenmore Boulevard!
Are You a Blood Donor?

Every two seconds someone in the U.S. needs blood.

THE RED CROSS BLOODMOBILE WILL BE AT
GOSS MEMORIAL CHURCH BETWEEN 2:00 TO 6:00 pm

ON THE FOLLOWING DAYS IN 2010

October 11th  *  December 13th
Your Donation can make the difference between life and death!
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Shadyside Park Concert Photos!

Kid’s Games Included Corn Hole, Ladder Ball & Disc Toss

Free Ice Cream at the July 7th Concert from
the Kenmore Board of Trade & Kenmore Freeze

Hot Wheels Racing Night with (left) #15 Ashley racing
#1 Teddy, and (right) #15 receiving the winner’s prizes

“The Fall Hiking Spree
is something the whole
family agrees on.”

Experience the autumn beauty 
of your Metro Parks, September 1 
through November 30. First-time 

participants who complete eight or more 

trails receive a staff and hiking shield.

Veteran hikers earn the shield.

Free for Summit County residents!
Hiking forms are available online and at 

all Acme Fresh Market stores. Parks are 

open daily, 6 a.m. to 11 p.m., unless 

otherwise noted. 

We’re Your Back Yard
summitmetroparks.org ~ 330-865-8065

~ LARRY, with wife Ann and their active family

Craft & contest activities are sponsored by the Kiwanis Club of Kenmore 
Events Committee, with the assistance of First Glance Student Center and 
Park United Methodist Church, and are made possible by a City of Akron 

and Akron Community Foundation Neighborhood Partnership Grant.


